
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On July 27, 2024, at 11:00 AM, the NSS, NCC Units, and Red Ribbon Club, in 

collaboration with the Special Enforcement Bureau, organized an Anti-Drug Awareness 

Programme in the Reading Room. The event featured Sri R.V. Rama Shiva, Assistant 

Enforcement Superintendent, as the Chief Guest. He highlighted the severe impact of 

various types of drugs and emphasized the importance of student awareness.  

Sri V.V.V.S.N. Varma addressed the students, stressing the bright future of teenagers and 

urging them to avoid drugs. He also encouraged them to report any drug-related activities 

in their surroundings to the authorities through toll-free numbers.  

Dr. V. Narayana Rao, the Principal, reminded students to stay aware of their societal 

environment. The programme was also attended by  Vice-Principal Dr. M. Venkatewara 

Rao, NSS Programme Officers Ms. Kalma Begum, Sri D. Pavan Kumar, Sri N. Samba Siva Rao, 

NSS members Sri M. Santhi Babu, Red Ribbon Club member Sri Nanda Kishore, and NCC 

Convenor Capt. K. P. T. Vijaya Bhaskar, along with NSS, NCC, and Red Ribbon Club students. 
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